


 
 
 
 
 

  

• The potential EWR station locations north and south of Camborne, including the 

potential approaches that the railway would use west and east of the settlement. 

 

As set out in our previous correspondence, EWR Co has been tasked by the Government with 

the delivery of the East West Rail project (“Project”). The Project will connect Oxford and 

Cambridge by rail, linking them with Bicester, Bletchley, Milton Keynes, Bedford and many 

communities in between. 

 

The section of the Project between Bedford and Cambridge was designated as being of national 

significance by the Secretary of State on 29th August 2019. Accordingly, EWR Co intends to 

make an application for a Development Consent Order to authorise the construction, operation 

and maintenance of the Project in due course. The Project is registered on the Planning 

Inspectorate’s website1. The two emerging preferences for EWR’s proposed alignment both run 

alongside the proposed Scheme.  Other potential alignments would also be located close to the 

Scheme. Given that the Scheme and the Project would be in close proximity to each other, 

there are likely to be significant engineering interfaces between them.  As such EWR Co wishes 

to take part in the examination of the Scheme meaningfully in order to seek appropriate 

protection for the Project.  

 

We would be happy to provide any further information that the Examining Authority requires 

in order to consider our request.   

 
1 https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/eastern/east-west-rail-bedford-to-cambridge-and-western-improvements/  




